
OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

AND RECORDS

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN· OKLAHOMA

September ¿ (, 19:::>0

Mr. Vßnuel Calvillo Alonso, Secretario
del Colegio de Mexico

Napoles 5
Mexico City, Mexico

Dear Mr. Alonso:

We have received in this office, a record from El Colegio de Mexico
for Miss Patricia Wilson, who attended school there during 1949-50.

May we please have a statement of the number of weeks in each
trimester and the number of times Miss Wilson's classes met each week,
as well as a statement of credit which she should be allowed for this
work.

I will appreciate hearing from you at your earliest convenience,
so that an evaluation of Miss Wilson's work can be made. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Réo�
Director of Admissions
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